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MINUTES 
 

Meeting of the LRRL Delegates  
Monday, June 8th. 2015 

Groby Ex Servicemen’s Club, Groby. 

 
Welcome 
Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting 
 
Apologies  
frank lusk 
  
Minutes 
Correction: add to races Hermitage 23rd.August 2015 
Minutes agreed as correct 
 
Matters arising 
 
Correspondence 
Barrow Runners letter re a. Cost of facilities and b. Some assembly halls are not large 
enough for the amount of people. Suggestion that we should increase the fee to £2 per 
runner to be kept by the Club with an increase to £5 per runner. 
Suggestion that the Club in the winter league should pay only £1 to LRRL. 
Proposal 50 p more to Clubs from fee. 
Proposal £5:  £1 chip, £1.50 to LRRL and £2.50 to the Club 
The second proposal accepted so that the cost per runner in the winter races will be £5. 
 
JS reminded clubs must make sure the assembly hall is large enough and should be part of 
the Risk Assessment 
 
Reminder for runners cooling down after a race, please make sure they are not mistaken for 
being part of the race. 
 
Treasurer 
£1788 surplus from the winter races 
 
 
 
 



Races 
Markfield record numbers . Looking to hire additional facilities. Parking did not turn out  
as a problem 
Kibworth. Increased numbers. Better with the course change. 
Desford 29 March. Finish  area tidied up. Potential problem with finishing mat rising with 
the wind 
West End Syston 8 May. Signage not high enough. Exit better managed but could be 
improved. There could be a recommendation to ask runners not to leave until the race is 
over where there is multiple use of the grounds and other vehicles are trying to get entry. 
Extra signage will be required as part of the TTRO with a schedule of where they are sited. 
Race protocol should be reissued as advice to race directors 
Birstall Swithland 6  June 7th.No delegate. Good race , no problems. 
Livingston relay. Successful day  with large amount of teams. Issue with park keys as 
essential vehicles not able to access. Ramon was also told there would not be a football 
match - there was, with parking on the pavement which was part of the course. 
Date for next year May 1st 2016 
 
Future race dates 
Barrow 6   June 21st. 
Wreake Hungarton  July 1 
Huncote Joy Cann   August 5 
Hermitage August 23 
Wigston John Fraser    September 6 
 
Open race: Badgers 30th.August Atherstone 10k 
 
Races 2016 programme need to talk about the future races because of the timetable for 
TTRO. 
New races Anstey Amblers applied for May 22 2016 or 25th May on a Wednesday. 
7 mile course. 
Stilton would like to put on a LRRL race in beginning of March 
Desford would like to have the Hinckley 1/2 as a LRRL race.  
 
Winter races for 2016 
Barrow, Markfield, Kibworth, Desford and Stilton. 
 
Clubs to be asked their dates in order to put in the TTRO. Where a club is uncertain, send in 
an alternative date. 
 
Race officials. 
Carole Fossard taken over as Secretary of endurance for UKA. 
Need for more and younger officials. A course could be put on in the autumn, LRRL to pay 
cost 
Trevor Coe now an EA official.  
 
 
 



Network / UKA 
July 9 drills sessions with Anstey 
A club sharing session end July at Bradgate 
26 September further Chapter 8 course. 12 people needed at Loughborough 
Funding. From April 1 now not funded by UKA. Therefore dependent on chip timing and 
primary schools to have an income stream. 
 
AOB: 
Category for female V60. There were only 5 entitled. 
Agreed 
 
Race equipment. Ramon can store over the winter for another year. 
 
Power of 10 results only from UKA races.  
 

Date of next meeting. 
September 7th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


